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Temiskaming Nordic Ski Club
 

News
  Welcome Back - Fall 2024

 
It may be +20 out this weekend, but many of us are already dreaming of 

snow covered trails! So with that....here are important dates and 
messages from Temiskaming Nordic.

 
ZONE 4 registration for annual memberships is now open! Early bird 

rates end November 30th. 
This includes registration for Bunny Rabbit, Jack Rabbit, Track 

Attack, and Temiskaming Nordic Team Ski Racers.
 https://zone4.ca/register.asp?id=36517&lan=1&cartlevel=1

Note that membership fees for TNSC this year have not changed. 
Fingers crossed for a long ski season!

 
CALLING ALL COACHES

We are looking for individuals interested in coaching our little skiers 
registered in the Bunny Rabbit and Jack Rabbit learn to ski programs. 

Coaching education is required and costs are covered by Temiskaming 
Nordic. New Coaches may be paired with experienced coaches. If you 

are interested in coaching please email us at 
temiskamingnordicskiclub@gmail.com
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TNSC Chalet Clean-up is Saturday November 9th, all help is welcome 
as we prepare the chalet for the upcoming ski season.



Saturday November 23rd is our annual ski swap. If you are looking for 
gently used equipment or have some to sell, please put this date on your 

calendar. A small commission of all sales at this event goes to Temiskaming 
Nordic.



Snow willing, our club will host the first NOD ski race of the year on 
Saturday, December 7th. Plan to come out and cheer on our local skiers!

Volunteers are always welcome, any help is appreciated. We are 
looking for people to bake treats for our kitchen, people to open 
and close the chalet and keep fires going, trail groomers, kitchen 

helpers during ski lessons, help with club social events, and 
more! If you would like to be included on our list of volunteers, 

please email us at temiskamingnordicskiclub@gmail.com. 

mailto:temiskamingnordicskiclub@gmail.com


Get Active in Temiskaming Hallowe'en Run
Come join us for this spooktacular event!

Proceeds from this event support youth activities in the community including 
youth skiing. 

Get in touch
www.temiskamingnordic.ca

temiskamingnordicskiclub@gmail.com
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